
From: Pauline Feltner
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Detroit Thermal
Date: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 10:59:29 AM

Please deny the permit for Detroit Thermal to work on land Lafayette
Park's Mies van der Rohe historic neighborhood. The proposed plan is
destructive and dangerous to our children, landscape and potentially our
structures.  Some of our Cooperative residents staked out the area to
be affected with tape.  When I saw the potential devastation, I wept.

I am certain that 1300 Lafayette can acquire steam heat without
destroying our neighborhood.

Again, I ask that you deny Detroit Thermal access to our property. 
Thank you.

Pauline Feltner

 Pay attention.  Be astonished. Tell about it.
Mary Oliver

mailto:feltnerjcspmf74@gmail.com
mailto:hdc@detroitmi.gov

